Takashi Tada

From: Liz Alexander <samalexa543@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 11:31 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Shepley Development

To the Board,

Please take care in your decision on this proposed development. This is too critical an area for disruption of habitat and
destruction of wetlands. | beg you to not compromise on the value of this wetland, for the sake of development. Itis a
unique, pristine area of Groton that should be preserved. | have slogged around the back of this land for 40 years and
no matter what the season, it remains wet. Please protect it.

Thank you!
Liz Alexander
25 School St

Groton

Sent from my iPad



